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Thank you to all the parents who have been 
supporting our produce table.  Each time we 
have a crop of vegetables ready we use this 
table so parents can take home the produce 
and leave a donation.  Since we opened the 
Kitchen Garden you have donated £61.89 
which has enabled us to buy seeds, onion sets, 
garlic bulbs, spring bulbs, feed and gardening 
gloves.  Thank you for your support.  

A big congratulations to 5P, who gave an amazing performance of A Midsummer Nightôs 
Dream on a professional stage with a professional director, they all performed wonderfully.  
Looking forward to the Oscarôs in the future! A special thank you to the parents who sup-
ported and encouraged their children. 

Todays assembly was presented by class 
2P and it was enjoyed by Staff, Pupils and 
Parents.  Well done to all in class 2P. 
 
On Wednesday the 9th November the 
Ten Ten Catholic Theatre Company will 
be in school.  An assembly for parents will 
take place at 9.00am.  All parents/carers 
are welcome. 

We have a vacancy for a Lunchtime Supervisor, 
hours are 12.10-1.10pm Monday-Friday to start 
next half term.  Please can you collect an appli-
cation form from the school office if you are 
interested in this post.  Please make sure your 
completed application form is given back to the 

office by Friday 4th November. 

KS1 will be presenting the Harvest As-
sembly tomorrow morning at 9.15am, 
which parents are welcome to attend.  
Therefore  tomorrow is the last day for 
bringing in your Harvest goods.  Thank 
you for all the donations sent to school 
already.  We will be donating the goods 
to St Columbaôs Church Food Bank and 
the Franciscan Friars. 

School starts back on the 2nd November and we are having our mentoring meetings that 
week.  This is an opportunity for your child to meet individually with their class teacher to 
discuss how well they are doing.  Parents and carers are warmly welcomed to attend these 
meetings.  Letters have been sent home about these meetings, please make sure you have 
filled in the reply slip and sent it back to school before we break up on Friday 21st October.  
 

Please see other side of this News Letter for further information.  



Mrs C Markham  

Head teacher  

Oct 2016  

17th ð20th Year 6 Bike Ability 

21st  School Closes for the Autumn half - term   

 

Nov 2016  

2nd School Re -opens after Autumn half - term  

2nd  Mentoring Meetings for Year 1 and Year 4 

3rd Year 4 Trip to The Deep 

3rd  Mentoring Meetings for Year2, Year 3 & Year 6 

4th  Mentoring Meetings for Year R and Year 5 

7th Year 2 Trip to Skipton Castle 

7th  U11 Girls Football at Tong High Sch 

8th  Year 1 Trip to Nell Bank 

8th 5DðShakespeare Workshop Laisterdyke  

Library 

9th  Ten Ten Theatre - Assembly for Parents at 
9am 

Recp -KS1 - Congratulations to Miss Wolanskiôs 
class 1W who have won our Magnificent         
Attendance Trophy for their excellent attendance 
last week.  

KS2 - Congratulations to Miss Watsonôs class 
6LW who have won our Magnificent Attendance 
Trophy for their 100%  attendance last week.  
Well done. 

Under 9ôs Sports Hall Athletics at Tong High 

School.  On Monday our children took part in 

the above event and they all did very well 

and were a credit to our school, overall we 

came 3rd place out of all schoolôs that took 

part. 


